
BUUF 60th Anniversary Planning Meeting – February 3, 2019 

 

Attending:  Jim and Lisa Fuller, Joan, June, Nan, Linda, Katharine, Nico, Gloria, 
Charles, Harvey, Joanne, Dave. 

 
A photo of Lisa, Gloria, Katharine, and Dave was taken to be used for a press 
release in the HP. 

Dave was reminded to find the lyrics to Evolution, a song presented by Luther 
Buchele. 

Katharine was selected to work on the décor for our 60th celebration. 

Otherwise, most of the time spent during this meeting focused on refining 
Charles’ power-point presentation.  Dave suggested two power-points as a future 
project – one as a brief introduction to BUUF and one as a lengthy historical 
document (the one in progress).  We focused on Charles’ current power-point for 
our celebration.  We wanted to add additional “slides” in an attempt to cover 
everything “BUUF,” and identify BUUFers in the photographs (and add a picture of 
the Whitlows) and thank Marilyn Klawiter for the fabric ritual.  The following is a 
list of the additions we thought of during the meeting: 

• Fuller Fellowship Hall renovations 
• BUUF musicians 
• Earth-based services 
• Peace Garden 
• Welcoming Congregation recertification (photo of Charles and Dorothy) 
• Cabaret (at least mention first year) 
• Soup Kitchen 
• Bookkeeper (photo of Dorothy) 

We also considered compiling a list of past Board Presidents and Annual Budgets. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Dave Sarra 

 


